FLE

From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us”

To: "ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us"
Subject: 51767

Sent: 3/4/2010 11:18:19 AM

101 -£1- ATA
Message:

WEB ID: 51767 AT:03-04-2010 at 11:18 AM

TYPE: complaint
NAME: Mr. Paul Lizanich
CONTACT SENDER 7 Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

¢ 11838 N Churchill Way

» Strongsville , Ohio 44149
» USA

p2nd

Syl 6 U

PHONE INFORMATION:

¢ Home: (no home phone provided?)
« Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?}
e Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: paul@lizanich.com

INDUSTRY :Electric
ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

» Company: First Energy
s (no account name provided?)
» (no service address provided?)

s (no service phone number provided?)
» (no account number provided?)

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION:

I want to complain about the re-instatement of the all eleciric discount. As a homeowner who

lives in a non-electrically heated home, I do not like the fact my electric bill is artificially high
throughout the entire year to support a massive discount to those who have all electric homes.

The premise of this discount to make clectric HEATING more affordable. It should not be
applied to the general electric consumption of the household. The all electric home owner has no
incentive to reduce electricity consumption with the aritifically low rate they are being charged.
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I feel there is no need to discount the electrically heated residential customer’s bill in the Spring,
Summer or Fall. There is a huge inequity in the summer COOLING costs between the
clectrically heated and gas heated residential customers. My residence has all electric cooling,
where is my discount?

I believe in the short term the all electric home discount should only be applied to their electric
heating costs. There are two methods which this could be easily applied. The first is to offer a
discount to all-electric residential customers only during the four billing cycles in December
through March.

The more accurate but difficult to implement method would be to calculate the average electric
consumption in the non-heating/non-cooling months of April, May, September and October. The
discount would then be applied to the excess power above that average consumed in the winter
months from December through March.

The adoption of either of the above would appease the HEATING concerns of the all electric
homeowners without unfairly impacting the non-electric heating consumers.

I further believe over a specified number of heating seasons the all-electric heating discount
should be reduce to a lower level which is more representative of a typical quantity-purchase
discount. If consumers are complaining their bills have tripled compare to last year I can only
question the percentage of the discount being offered?
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